HARVARD UNIVERSITY JOHN F. KENNEDY SCHOOL OF GOVERNMENT

JOHN H. NOBLE
DIRECTOR
(617) 495-1161
FAX: (617) 496-4231
E-MAIL: john_noble@harvard.edu



OFFICE OF CAREER SERVICES SEVENTY-NINE JOHN F. KENNEDY STREET CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02138

November 3, 1998

Ms. Pat Criscito
President
ProType, Ltd.
1140 Amstel Drive
Colorado Springs, CO 80907

Dear Pat:

I wanted to thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to present to our students the secrets of job hunting on the Internet! It is difficult to stay on top of all the new developments and monitor which sites are worthwhile. You did a wonderful job at helping our students discern which sites are the best. Also, your tips on preparing resumes suited for scanning and browsing, were most helpful.

Having a copy of you new book is also a great addition to our library. In all, your visit to Harvard and the Kennedy School are most appreciated.

Sincerely,

John H. Noble Director